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30%" June, 2020

Dear Parents,

We hope you have a peaceful and relaxing break with your children over these holidays. One
where you don’t have to think about their schoolwork at all!

Staff Development Day
A reminder that we have our Diocesan Staff Development Day on this Friday 3 July. During
this meeting we will be looking at the Strategic Plan for our Diocese for the next five years.

Muiti Day

Thursday is a mufti day for all our students. This is just for fun and is not a fundraiser. Children
are allowed to bring in food on Thursday for their movie time however the children are not
allowed to share due to hygiene reasons.

Holiday Trips

With holidays on our mind and given the time of year, some of you may be heading to the
snowfields or even Victoria for a well-earned break. Can | please ask that if you do you remain
conscious of the risk of Covid —19. We want all our families return to school safe and well.

School Academic Reports
A reminder that the school academic reports will be sent home early next term and will have a
reduced format. It will return to normal next Semester.

Enrolments for 2021
Letters of offer will go out this week. If you know of anyone who is interested in sending their
children to our school can you encourage them to make application as soon as possible.

Broken Bay News online version

The latest issue of Broken Bay News was issued as an online version. Please access the Broken Bay
News via the link below.

Link To Broken Bay News

Virtual Information Session

Virtual Information sessions will be held over the next few weeks.
Please see the flyer and link below for more details.

Have a wonderful holiday and stay safe.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Yvette Owens
PRINCIPAL


mailto:scw@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://issuu.com/bbcatholic/docs/broken_bay_news_june_2020?fbclid=IwAR32F44cKB1dvD3OYnv1ihVVeKVP5BSmUIyv6DyQTbzt5BtCzXkbLH5TQUg

Learning Scripture In The 3/4 Classroom
The students in 3/4 Blue have been exploring The Story of Our Parish and have used Bible
Micrography to understand and reflect on scripture. These images show the students interpretations
of the message in John 15:9-17.

Love each omer as [hae lo
Your Yohn 15:9:17




Learning Scripture in The 1/2 Classroom
The students in 1/2 Gold had a fantastic time exploring the story of Abraham and Sarah and loved
telling the story just like they would have in the Old Testament.

Vocabulary

M | know, find, and use

2020 Sacramental Program
Our Sacramental program will commence next term

Sacrament Year Celebrated Ceremony Dates
Confirmation Typically Year 2 Students TBA
Reconciliation Typically Year 2 Students This year the Reconciliation ceremony will be celebrated

Eucharist

Typically Year 3 Students TBA

For further information or enquires about the sacramental program please contact Jo Helm at the

St Cecilia’s Parish Office on 0424 763 734.

Home Spirituality

at school on Wednesday 26" August during class time




To view the Home-Based Spirituality program sessions, please go to:

http://walkingtheway.dbbcso.org/calendar.html

Wyong Catholic Parish
St Cecilia’s Church & St John Fisher Mass Cir
Under the Pastoral Care of the
Society of Our Lady of The Most Holy Trinity (SOLT)
Vision The Wyong Catholic Parish is a welcoming, caring dymamic commanity

Wission Statement we will live and proclaim +he message of the Gospel :
Engage, Participate, Reach ont and Transform

Important Information:
e Weekend and Weekday Masses have resumed with limitations of 50 people per Mass.

e Live-stream Mass is every Sunday at 9:30am on Facebook. Please use this link
www.facebook.com/wyongcatholicparish

NEVER FORGET
YESTERDAY, BUT
BALWAYS LIVE FOR
JODAY. BECAUSE
YOU" NEVER KNOW
WHAT TOMORROW CAN
BRING, OR WHAT IT
cfuv ;

; L& | WWW.LIVELIFEHAPPY.COM

Parish Mass Times for St Cecilia’s Parish

St Cecilia’s Wyong St John Fisher, Tumbi Umbi
Saturday Vigil 5pm Saturday Vigil 5pm
Sunday 7.30am and 9.30am Sunday 8.30am & 5pm

God Bless

Mrs Jamie Dowling
Religious Education Coordinator

Link to Virtual Information Session


http://walkingtheway.dbbcso.org/calendar.html
http://www.facebook.com/wyongcatholicparish
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5lpIeKNUCW4ON2Ea0PWztwg-qA-MqSiQUXnXrMcpeWJkWqQ/viewform

Enrolling now
for 2021

Virtual Information Session

Find out everything you need to know about
ST CECILIAS Kindergarten 2021 and beyon'd. School tours
WYONG can also be arranged by appointment.

10.30am and 7pm

10.30am and 7pm

WELCOME TO ALL FAMILIES SEEKING AN AUTHENTIC
CATHOLIC EDUCATION FOR THEIR CHILD

Developing students’ spiritual, academic and social development,

empowering them to think creatively and be confident problem solvers.
Inspiring your child to live the school motto of “Let Your Light Shine”.

ST CECILIA'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Panonia Rd Wyong NSW 2259
TEL 0243532922 EMAIL scw@dbb.catholic.edu.au WEB scwdbb.catholic.edu.au




Central

Coast
Council

Guidelines & Safety Plans
for returning Sports

Central Coast Regional
Sporting & Recreation
Complex

June 2020

Sport NSW have recently released Sport Venue
Guidelines and Covid-19 Safety Plans to provide for
effective planning for the impending return to

competitive sport from 1 July 2020.

This is primarily aimed at participating clubs,
participants and spectators in order to ensure
compliance with health guidelines. This information
is correct as at today’s date and will be immediately
updated should the guidelines change prior to 1 July
2020.

The Guidelines and detailed Safety Plans can be

accessed by clicking on the link below.

We look forward to welcoming you back to the

regional sporting complex

'Return to Sport' Guidelines

SPORT VENUE GUIDELINES

sshon PARTICIPANTS AND SPECTATORS ‘SW:NSW
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Do not attend if you are
sick or have flu-like
COVID-19 information symptoms




Upcoming Events

Day Date Times Event
Sunday 19 July 11:00 to 16:30 Oztag Junior National Trials (1)
Sunday 26 July 09:00 to 16:00 Oztag Junior National Trials (2)

Closure Notices

From time to time, Council will be required to close entry to the public. This might be due to maintenance, upgrading
or conditional private booking requirements. Closure dates and times can be found on our webpage : CCRSRC.
Closures generally do not occur too often but current Covid-19 conditions require different precautions to be

undertaken.

Apply Online

We have made it easier for you to submit your event application and supporting documentation. Our new eForm is

now available for your event bookings and can be accessed by clicking on the link here : CCRSRC eFORM

Finalists!!

The Central Coast Regional Sporting & Recreation Complex
(CCRSRC) is a finalist in the NSW Local Government Excellence
Awards. The CCRSRC was successfully nominated in the
category for ‘Local Economic Contribution’ in which Central
Coast Council reported on the economic value generated into

our local economy as a direct result of this sporting complex.

We will share these results in our July newsletter!

Do you want to host an event at the Complex? Offering more than just sports .... recreational and entertainment

events are welcome too! For further information regarding the staging of your event at the regional complex,

please take a look at Council’s website CCRSRC or call our regional activation officer, Karen Lightfoot, on (02) 4350
5352 or 0436 192 120.




